## York Avenue Newsletter October 2023



Site Director: Jeannie Kohler Assistant: Neshat Hasan/Am Assistant: Olivia Sparks/Pm

Lots of fun spooky things happen in October!!

**As a group:** We will talk about fun things we do in October—like trick or treating!

**Crafts:** Look for witches, goblins, and spooky skeletons.

**Science:** How to make apple cider

**Gym:** Outside, Dodgeball , and Sharks & Minnows

## **Important Reminders:**

Homework Time: We offer 30 minutes of homework each day. If you prefer your child to work at home, please advise staff accordingly.

**Outdoor procedures:** We will put a sign in the office vestibule area indicating when we are outside on the playground.

- You will sign your child in/out of the program at door #1. Please ring the bell, and a staff member will buzz you in. Please make sure your child has a change of clothes in his/her backpack. In the case of an accident or slip in the mud, these will be very useful. As the weather gets cooler, please make sure your child wears appropriate clothing.
- If your child will not be attending the afternoon program, please notify the: Extended School Care office at 215-853-1039 or leave a message at York Avenue Extended School Care at 215-368-9789. kohlerj@npenn.org

## **Important Dates:**

October 11 - Early Dismissal 12:35pm. Please send a lunch for your child to eat during our program or take Grab n Go meal from SNS.
October 31 - Early Dismissal 12:35pm. Please send a lunch for your child to eat during our program or take Grab n Go meal from SNS.